Bureau of International Recycling to host
Oslo conference on aluminum recycling

FHILADELFPHIA The
Bureau of International Recy-
cling (BIR), Brussels, will host a
one-day symposium focuzed on
aluminum recycling May 26 in
(alo, Norway.

The symposivm will be held
in conjunction with the BIR's
spring conventlon, which iz
| scheduled for May 26-28 in Oslo.

The aluminum symposiuwm
will include four sessions, each
dedicated to a different aspect
of aluminum prodoction and
recycling. More than 20 speak-
ers will provide reports on he
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aluminum bndustry and recy-
climg markets. [nternational
trade issues and challenges
also will be discussed, as well
as the importance of sustain-
ability as & guarantes for fwtune
raw material supply

Keynobte speakers and pan-
clists for the symposium will be
announced in the {“mning
weeks, the trade group said.
Several Morth Amerlcan and
European mélals producers and
acrap companics already had
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Barry Hunter, president of
Hunter-BenMet Associates LLC,
a MNew York-based stainless
slee] trader and consulting
Tirm, b president of the BIR,
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